



Email Letter of Support

Sent to:  info@afac-apac.ca
Subject:  Letter of Support for AFAC and NIFSC
Body of Email: 

Dear Blaine Wiggins and the AFAC Board of Directors,

On behalf of the [insert name] we would like to extend our support to the National Indigenous Fire Safety Council (NIFSC). 

The NIFSC provides value to Indigenous communities through the development of fire and life safety programs and services designed for Indigenous people by Indigenous people.  Furthermore, we see the potential of education and training initiatives, along with long-term data analysis of fire-related incidents in improving the health, safety, and resiliency of our communities.

We [insert name of organization/First Nations] [support / are not opposed to] the goal of AFAC and the NIFSC in building capacity in Indigenous communities to ensure that we become healthier and safer through fire incident reporting and the analysis of incident data. We agree to encourage all communities to actively report any fire-related incidents they witness, and should communities require assistance, we will direct them to the Indigenous Fire Marshal Service with the NIFSC.    

We look forward to future collaboration. 

Sincerely,

[Insert Name]
[Insert position]
[Insert organization name]
